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From left: Leo secretary Natalie Barkey, Leo
president Luca Rago, Campolindo principal John
Walker and Lion Dana Glasgow Photo provided
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Campolindo Leos and Moraga Lions donate to MEF
Submitted by Bob Murtagh

During 2021 the Campolindo Leo Club and Moraga Lions
Club were successful in conducting several fundraisers in
spite of the COVID virus. On Dec. 16, 2021 both clubs
met with Campolindo High School Principal John Walker
and presented him with a check payable to the Moraga
Education Foundation for $500. This is the 17th year that
both Service Clubs have supported the Moraga schools.
The next fundraising activity for Leos and Lions will be
the annual Crab Feed to be held on Jan. 22. (Drive thru
only due to COVID.) For more information about the
Leos, Lions or the crab feed contact Lion Bob Murtagh -
bobmurtagh@gmail.com.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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